Cook, Michelle

From: DAVID VOLZ

Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 2:23 PM
To: Cook, Michelle

Subject: 3624 Washington Avenue

Hi Michelle,

Regarding the property at 3624 Washington avenue.
I am co-owner, landlord of the property at 3620 Washington Avenue (Next Door) to the east. My only concern
with 3624 is that the brushes (Shrubs) on the northeast portion of the property that borders the driveway get
trimmed down and get maintained to a reasonable height. When it snows, the weight pulls branches down and
interferes the driveway passage.

I have not met the new owners, but Nancy Woods prior owner was pretty good at maintaining them.

Thank you,

David Volz



